
NOTICES- 16/2/25 
 

1.Tomorrow/ today - the parish green cell is conducting  'Herb Sapling 

Distribution' after the morning masses only in the breakfast stall area.  Saplings 

distributed will be kitchen herbs and are at a very nominal price.  Parishioners 

are requested to visit the Green stall and take home a sapling. All those who 

placed orders last Sunday 09th Feb can pick up their saplings on 16th Feb- 

Sunday.  

 

2.Going forward, those wanting to give donations to the Church 

and  Community Fund can now make payments via a QR code. Two separate 

QR codes are displayed on the notice board. However those wanting a physical 

copy of the receipt, kindly make payment by cheque to the Parish office as done 

earlier. 

 

3.The Sacrament of Confirmation will be conferred on 12 young boys & girls of 

our parish next Saturday, 22nd February at 6.30 pm.  Kindly keep them in your 

prayers. Please note that the evening Mass is at 6.30 and not 7 pm next 

Saturday.  

 

4.Dear Church Family, 

The Parish Team invite you to our  *Church Feast*!  

Next Sunday 23rd Feb, 2025 from 6.30pm onwards at our Church lawns.* 

Highlights:*   Delicious food and treats  -  music, competitions  and 

entertainment   

The events for the feast are put up on the notice board and at the extension 

entrance. 

For enquiry about participating in  the contest, kindly contact  

Marc Sequeira: 8828396254 

Allwyn Fernandes: 9819819129 

We will be having a live stall selling hot kababs, grilled chicken and Chinese 

food. And delicious snacks & cold drinks. 

We encourage everyone to come and experience the thrill n excitement of this 

memorable evening and mingle with your fellow parishioners. Entrance is free. 

 

5.There will be limited parking on the Sarita lawns on the Feast day in the 

evening from 05:15 pm to 10.00 pm. Please ENTER THE 2ND GATE. 

 

6.Last Sunday’s collection was Rs. 72,752/- which is for the Archdiocese. 

1st Friday Collection was Rs. 14,188/-. Thank you for your generosity. 

 


